
                                 
 
Mark Your Calendar! 
 
 
ACLI’s Medical Section Annual Meeting 
February 21 – 24, 2009 
St. Petersburg, FL 
 
 

The Office of Continuing Medical Education is the 
mechanism through which the extraordinary faculty and 
resources of University of South Florida College of 
Medicine are made available to practicing clinicians in 
their effort to remain abreast of the advances in their 
field in order to provide the highest level of care to their 
patients and community.  

Who should attend? 
This scientific program is designed for life insurance 
company medical directors and underwriters and other 
interested parties. Participants represent a wide range 
of expertise and have day-to-day exposure to current 
medical issues. Industry suppliers are welcome to attend. 
Select sessions are eligible for continuing medical 
education credits. 
 
Where? 
The 2009 meeting will be held at the Don CeSar Beach 
Resort, a Loews Hotel, located in St. Pete Beach, 
Florida.   Don CeSar has 277 guest rooms, most with 
views of the Gulf of Mexico or Boca Ciega Bay and 
easy access to the beach, golf shuttles, pools, full-
service fitness center and spa.  Located just 30 minutes 
from the Tampa International Airport, this “pink castle 
in the sand” is a great destination. 
 
 
Watch your email for more details in the near future.     
      


